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                                  Our value this term is Perseverance. 

 

 
 
  
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Team Points Weekly Winners 
Congratulations this week goes to: 

 
 
 
 

Well done to everyone for earning their team points this week. There 
are always team points ready for anyone showing our values and 

following our Golden Rules.      

 

 
    

       Weekly Attendance         
 

Our weekly attendance target is 97% 

      Class Percentage 

KV Penguins 95% 

KV Dolphins 92.5% 

KV Pandas     97.4% 

KV Leopards     97.4% 

KV Jaguars  96% 

KV Tigers     98.5% 

KV Lions 94.9% 

Overall, School 
Percentage 
Attendance 

95.8% 

 

Well done to KV Pandas, Leopards & Tigers  
Classes who reach 97% or above will be 
rewarded with an attendance party on Friday 
afternoon.  

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 15th April – School reopens after Easter Holidays. 
Breakfast Club from 7:45am 
Nursery door opens at 8.30am 
Reception to Year 6: Classroom doors open from 8:40am 

 

Ruby  

Summer Uniform: 
The children return to school after the Easter holidays wearing in their 
summer uniform, if they wish. The children should continue to wear 
black school shoes with their summer uniform and any hair 
accessories should be small and in school colours. 
The link below will take you to our website where there is more 
information –  

http://knowsleyvillageschool.co.uk/information/uniform/ 
 

Book in a Box 
We know how much you all enjoyed 
seeing the children’s fabulous Book 
in a Box creations during Parents 
Evening this week. It was a very 
difficult task but we managed to 
choose 4 winners! Congratulations to 
Mia, Isaac, Laura and Harry-Les! All of 
our winners chose a book from the 
book fair as a prize. 

 
Online Safety 

Please follow the link below to our April 
online safety newsletter. 

https://knowsleyvillageschool.co.uk/par
ents/esafety/  

http://knowsleyvillageschool.co.uk/information/uniform/
https://knowsleyvillageschool.co.uk/parents/esafety/
https://knowsleyvillageschool.co.uk/parents/esafety/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Well done to everyone who took part in our competitions today. All entries 
were 'Eggcellent'. Well done to the winners of the Easter Bonnets: 

EYFS – Diego 
KS1 – Jessica 

KS2 Lower – Mason 
KS2 Upper – Xander 



 

Knowsley Village Community Primary School 

                                         Respect for All 
                                    Class Curriculum Information 

 

        Homework information is on class Seesaw. For more curriculum information see school website. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

This week Nursery Turtles have enjoyed completing lots of Easter and 
Springtime activities.  They have matched patterns on pictures to complete eggs, used 
different stampers to create pictures and used collage materials to make chicks. 

We have had an egg-cellent week in Year 1 Dolphins.  In Science the children have been 
analysing the online weather forecast. In Maths they have been exploring mass. In English 
they have continued to enjoy the story 'Beegu' and retold the story in small groups. Thank 
you for your support with 'Book in a Box' project, they were all wonderful.  They all looked 
amazing in their decorative Easter bonnets today and have had a lovely time creating various 
Easter crafts.   

This week Reception Penguins have enjoyed creating pictures to show all the wonderful things 
they have learned during our topic of 'Dangerous Dinosaurs'.  The children have been working 
hard in their RWInc Phonics groups.  In Maths we have been thinking about the concepts of 1 
more and addition. 

This week in Year 3 Leopards we have had lots of fun continuing our swimming 
lessons, practicing a range of strokes and even diving into the deep end! We have 
also enjoyed creating lots of easter crafts including easter cards, easter baskets and 
our own Easter eggs. We are looking forward to welcoming you back after half term 
when we will start our new topic of 'Emperors and Empires.’ 
 

Year 6 Lions have had another busy week this week, we enjoyed our walk to the church and 
making Easter crafts in St Mary's church. We have also been working hard in our maths this 
week, looking at symmetry, 24-hour time and angles of a triangle. We have also been very 
creative, designing and making Easter cards and of course making Easter baskets in the hope 

we have an egg left inside them.         

 
 
 

Year 4 Jaguars have continued to enjoy Swimming and are making great progress. We 
have also enjoyed our Music lesson with the singing teacher as it’s our last one for 
now. 
 

This week Year 2 Pandas have been very busy. They finished their book Major Glad, 
Majoy Dizzy and have written some fabulous diary entries. They ensured they had 
included all the mastery keys learned so far and even began to evaluate and edit their 
own work. Also this week, they were very busy making lots of Easter crafts and 
enjoyed their visit to the church.  
 
 
 

This week in Year 5 Tigers we have been writing biographies of Chris Hadfield and 
working on our editing skills. We have completed our decimals and percentages topic 
and almost finished our Geography topic, Sow, Grow and Farm. We are looking 

forward to art and cookery after half term!       
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